
 
 
 
Jan 17, 2025 
 
TO:   Michelle Harrod, Council Administrator 
   

FROM:   Anju A. Bennett, Administrator     
Office of Human Resources   

    
SUBJECT: Adoption of Amendments to the Classification Plan and Pay Plan for  

Inspector General and Deputy Inspector General  
 
On January 17, 2025, the Personnel Board considered amendments to the County’s Classification Plan and Pay 
Plan to recognize the addition of two new positions: Inspector General and Deputy Inspector General. 
 
As Executive Secretary to the Personnel Board, I am pleased to share that the Personnel Board adopted these 
amendments as identified below:  
 

• Amend the Classification Plan to include new classifications covering the positions of Inspector General 
and Deputy Inspector General Class, class codes 1219 and 1218 respectively.   

• Amend the Pay Plan to recognize new classifications of Inspector General and Deputy Inspector General 
as Executive Exempt Employees in the General Schedule as follows: 

o Inspector General:  pay grade Q /Class Code 1219  
o Deputy Inspector General:  pay grade P/Class code 1218 

 
 
 


